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March 24, 2020

Hello Envista Health Providers,

We recognize that with the constantly changing COVID-19 situation around the world, this is

an unprecedented event for everyone that is dramatically impacting all of us in a time that, for
many, is filled with suffering and uncertainty. Our top priority at Envista Health has been and

always will be the protection and safety of our Envista Health family.

As an Essential Critical Infrastructure Worker, it has become clear that the best way we can
preserve the health of our community is by taking any action we can do to help slow the
transmission of Coronavirus (COVID-19). We at Envista Health are communicating with our
facilities daily to make sure all of you working on the front lines are given the best information
available and most of all are protected.

I want to personally thank each and every one of you who are working to make sure that
everyone who may be infected or for those that are home bound continue to get the top quality
care that we know each and every one of you provide. This pandemic will come to an end

and you will look back and be able to tell your family and friends that it was you who made a
difference.

Our thoughts and prayers go out to you all during this time of crisis.

Sincerely,

Christian Vera, CEO
Envista Health
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